
 

 

 

First Grade News 
May 10, 2021 

 
Congregational Meeting for the church / 
school budget is tonight at 6:30 pm in the 
church. All church members 18 and older 
are encouraged to attend. 
 

 
Happy Birthday  

 
If your child has a summer 
birthday, and would like to 
celebrate before the end of 
the school year, please let 
me known when you would 
like to do it. Therefore, I 

can get it on the calendar. 
 

Summer 
Reading 
 
I have had 
several parents 
ask about what 
they can do with 
their child to 
keep going over 
the summer. I would strongly suggest that 
your child participates in the Summer 
Reading program at the Public Library. 
They do a wonderful job. It is really pretty 
flexible as far when your child can come. It 
is also free. 
 
The biggest thing is skills that are not used 
are more than likely to be forgotten over the 

summer. Your child needs to read every day or at 
least 5 days out of the week. Your child should 
read 10 minutes or more each day. Don’t 
forget to keep reading to them as well. This will 
make a huge difference when he begins second 
grade next September. Reading is hard work. 
Your child has been working hard this school 
year. I am very proud and pleased with the 
progress and success your children have had this 
past year. Please encourage and help your child 
stay strong in his reading skills. 
 
Math skills need to be practiced also. There are 
many on-line free apps along with paid 
subscriptions to practice facts. Old school of 
paper and pencil (or skill workbooks) are just as 
effective. Counting money and telling time 
should also be part of their summer practice. 
 

Spelling Words  
 
 
For the week of May 10th: 
(Unit 32)  
back pack neck pick sock duck 
bonus words: tuck quack Janesville 
 
For the week of May 17th: 
(Unit 33) 
Ship shop show dish wish push 
Bonus words:  shut crash Milton 
 
For the week of May 24th: 
(Unit 34) Test on Thursday. 
That  then this  bath path with 
Bonus Words: thin thump Beloit 
 
 
 
Miss Schultz 
 


